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From: Rita Caccamise >
Sent: Sunday, September 15, 2024 10:48 AM
To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office

As a concerned New Mexican, I strongly disagree with a proposed power line through the Calle del 
Rio  from Los Alamos National Labs. This power line would infringe upon the beauty and historical 
landmarks of New Mexico. I suggest that you try putting the power line underground as costly as it might 
be, it will prove to be the best option for future generations. 
Sincerely, 
Rita Caccamise  




